Attending: David Frank, Evan Roberts, Nancy Kosciolek and Rob Nordin, Kathy Kahn, Eric Amel, Ben Tuthill, Liz Rolfes (Valhalla), Amy Kaminsky, Allison Bell, Mary Legris, Robin Garwood, Kari Simonson, Britt Howell, Nancy Hammond, Stephanie Bailey, Kate Needleman, Mary Britton, Lupe Castillo, Lynn Von Korff, Aloida Zaragosa, Cam Gordon

Malcolm Ave shared street update: After disscussion it was agreed to plan on a community event on Saturday, 1 May for construction of planters.

Critical Parking: Nancy Kosciolek update on critical parking in the neighborhood. Glendale changed permit parking on 1 March, with an increase in the scope of critical parking. Mary Britton mentioned that there are now fewer spaces for people parking at Luxton Park.

Midtown Greenway Coalition Board: Dan Cross reported that there was a membership drive underway. The Greenway Coalition is trying to increase diversity of Board which has been predominantly white. Please contact Dan with any leads on new board members.

Community forum to discuss Valhalla Place concerns. The community had an open forum for approximately one hour with Liz Rolfes from Valhalla Place Clinic to discuss concerns about safety, security and client behavior in the Prospect Park neighborhood. A range of concerns were raised and potential solutions were proposed. Specific suggestions were made for environmental changes in the parking lot and on the boundary of the Valhalla property to try to provide a safer and cleaner environment. There was a consensus that a regular community meeting with management could help address issues in a timely manner.